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Product Change Notice 

Affected Model:  

HELIO-9XXC HMI  

HELIO-1XXA Display 

 

Effective Date:  

July 1st, 2023 

 

Description of notice to the customer:  

Aplex would like to inform you of a change regarding the name of our product line. Due to a market 

conflict, we will be replacing the current product name "HELIO" with the new name "AUHMI." 

This name change does not impact the product specifications or sales. It is a rebranding effort to 

ensure clarity and a seamless experience for our valued customers. 

 

Please update your records and communication channels to reflect the new product name "AUHMI" 

going forward. All future correspondence, orders, and documentation should reference the product 

as "AUHMI." 

 

Detail Product Name as below,  

Old Product Name  New Product Name 

HELIO-9XXC AUHMI-9XXC 

HELIO-1XXA AUHMI-1XXA 

 

Customer impact of change and recommended action:  

1. The product specification all keeps the same. 

2. Please use AUHMI to place the new orders. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we will make every attempt to support your 

needs. Please contact with your sales representative at sales@aplextec.com for further assistance.  

 

 

Sincerely Yours  

Julie Shen 

Aplex Product Marketing Division 


